



DRAFT LETTER FOR DISCUSSION PURPOSES ONLY
 
                                                                                    March 1, 2017
 
Steven Hoelscher, Ph.D. 
Chair, Department of  American Studies
hoelscher@austin.utexas.edu

Dear Professor Hoelscher:
 
The purpose of this letter is to ask for your advice as to whether your department might be willing in participate in a program on campus, tentatively called the ‘Campus Ambassador’ (CA) Program.  The UT International Office (IO) is interested in encouraging greater student participation in semester-long international programs abroad that are managed by a foreign university, for which credit is awarded as a result of a university-to-university agreement. As you know, your department participates in such a program: (names of programs listed).
 
One way to encourage undergraduate participation is to let them know about the potential experience. For example it could be possible to pair up an undergraduate from your department who has participated in such an international program, with a class within your department, to talk for a few minutes about the experience abroad. For example, currently on campus there are (#) undergraduates form your department who have participated in the (name of the program) in (country). The proposed Campus Ambassador (CA) program would pair up a student (from a particular department and major) with a class within the department to discuss the experience. A key element in such a CA program would be an obtain permission from you, the department chair, to contact undergraduate advisors and faculty to see if a match can be made between an undergraduate within the CA program and a class to visit. The CA is seeking to test such an idea during the 2016-17 academic year as a pilot trial. The trial would be conducted jointly by the International Office and the Faculty Council’s Committee on International Programs and Studies (C-6 Committee). Professor Davis is a member of your faculty and a member of the C-6 Committee and will be in contact with you about the CA Program.
 
Would your department be willing to participate in such a pilot trial? With your agreement, the C-6 Committee would contact undergraduate advisory staff within your department and then faculty to ask if they are willing to participate. No class visits will occur unless the faculty member who is teaching the course agrees to the visit and set up a time for the Campus Ambassador student to speak. Your guidance would be appreciated.
 
Sincerely,

David Eaton, Ph.D.
Bess Harris Jones Centennial Professor of Natural Resource Policy Studies
Sent on behalf of the Faculty Council Committee on International Programs and Studies
 
xc: Janet M. Davis, janetmdavis@austin.utexas.edu





DRAFT LETTER FOR DISCUSSION PURPOSES ONLY
 
                                                                                    March 1, 2017
 
Anthony Di Fiore, Ph.D. 
Chair, Department of Anthropology
anthony.difiore@austin.texas.edu

Dear Professor Di Fiore:
 
The purpose of this letter is to ask for your advice as to whether your department might be willing in participate in a program on campus, tentatively called the ‘Campus Ambassador Program.”  The UT International Office (IO) is interested in encouraging greater student participation in semester-long international programs abroad managed by a foreign university for which credit is awarded as a result of a university-to-university agreement. As you know, your department participates in such a program: (names of programs listed).
 
One way to encourage undergraduate participation is to let them know about the potential experience. For example it could be possible to pair up an undergraduate from your department who has participated in such an international program, with a class within your department, to talk for a few minutes about the experience abroad. For example, currently on campus there are (#) undergraduates form your department who have participated in the (name of the program) in (country). The proposed Campus Ambassador (CA) program would pair up a student (from a particular department and major) with a class within the department to discuss the experience. A key element in such a CA program would be an obtain permission from you, the department chair, to contact undergraduate advisors and faculty to see if a match can be made between an undergraduate within the CA program and a class to visit. The CA is seeking to test such an idea during the 2016-17 academic year as a pilot trial. The trial would be conducted jointly by the International Office and the Faculty Council’s Committee on International Programs and Studies (C-6 Committee). Professor Flores is a member of your faculty and a member of the C-6 Committee and will be in contact with you about the CA Program.
 
Would your department be willing to participate in such a pilot trial? With your agreement, the C-6 Committee would contact undergraduate advisory staff within your department and then faculty to ask if they are willing to participate. No class visits will occur unless the faculty member who is teaching the course agrees to the visit and set up a time for the Campus Ambassador student to speak. Your guidance would be appreciated.

 
Sincerely,

David Eaton, Ph.D.
Bess Harris Jones Centennial Professor of Natural Resource Policy Studies 
Sent on behalf of the Faculty Council Committee on International Programs and Studies
 
xc: Richard R. Flores, flores@austin.utexas.edu












DRAFT LETTER FOR DISCUSSION PURPOSES ONLY
 
                                                                                    March 1, 2017
 
John Risley
Chair, Department of Art History
jackrisley@austin.utexas.edu
	
Dear Professor Risley: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to ask for your advice as to whether your department might be willing in participate in a program on campus, tentatively called the ‘Campus Ambassador Program.”  The UT International Office (IO) is interested in encouraging greater student participation in semester-long international programs abroad managed by a foreign university for which credit is awarded as a result of an university-to-university agreement. As you know, your department participates in such a program: (names of programs listed).
 
One way to encourage undergraduate participation is to let them know about the potential experience. For example it could be possible to pair up an undergraduate from your department who has participated in such an international program, with a class within your department, to talk for a few minutes about the experience abroad. For example, currently on campus there are (#) undergraduates form your department who have participated in the (name of the program) in (country). The proposed Campus Ambassador (CA) program would pair up a student (from a particular department and major) with a class within the department to discuss the experience. A key element in such a CA program would be an obtain permission from you, the department chair, to contact undergraduate advisors and faculty to see if a match can be made between an undergraduate within the CA program and a class to visit. The CA is seeking to test such an idea during the 2016-17 academic year as a pilot trial. The trial would be conducted jointly by the International Office and the Faculty Council’s Committee on International Programs and Studies (C-6 Committee). Professor Johns is a member of your faculty and a member of the C-6 Committee and will be in contact with you about the CA Program.
 
Would your department be willing to participate in such a pilot trial? With your agreement, the C-6 Committee would contact undergraduate advisory staff within your department and then faculty to ask if they are willing to participate. No class visits will occur unless the faculty member who is teaching the course agrees to the visit and set up a time for the Campus Ambassador student to speak. Your guidance would be appreciated.
 
Sincerely,

David Eaton, Ph.D.
Bess Harris Jones Centennial Professor of Natural Resource Policy Studies
Sent on behalf of the Faculty Council Committee on International Programs and Studies
 
 xc: Ann C. Johns, acjohns@austin.utexas.edu
 











DRAFT LETTER FOR DISCUSSION PURPOSES ONLY
 
                                                                                    March 1, 2017
 
Dave Thirumalai, Ph.D.
Chair, Department of Chemistry
dave.thirumalai@gmail.com

Dear Professor Thirumalai, 
 
The purpose of this letter is to ask for your advice as to whether your department might be willing in participate in a program on campus, tentatively called the ‘Campus Ambassador Program.”  The UT International Office (IO) is interested in encouraging greater student participation in semester-long international programs abroad managed by a foreign university for which credit is awarded as a result of a university-to-university agreement. As you know, your department participates in such a program: (names of programs listed).
 
One way to encourage undergraduate participation is to let them know about the potential experience. For example it could be possible to pair up an undergraduate from your department who has participated in such an international program, with a class within your department, to talk for a few minutes about the experience abroad. For example, currently on campus there are (#) undergraduates form your department who have participated in the (name of the program) in (country). The proposed Campus Ambassador (CA) program would pair up a student (from a particular department and major) with a class within the department to discuss the experience. A key element in such a CA program would be an obtain permission from you, the department chair, to contact undergraduate advisors and faculty to see if a match can be made between an undergraduate within the CA program and a class to visit. The CA is seeking to test such an idea during the 2016-17 academic year as a pilot trial. The trial would be conducted jointly by the International Office and the Faculty Council’s Committee on International Programs and Studies (C-6 Committee). Professor Sessler is a member of your faculty and a member of the C-6 Committee and will be in contact with you about the CA Program.
 
Would your department be willing to participate in such a pilot trial? With your agreement, the C-6 Committee would contact undergraduate advisory staff within your department and then faculty to ask if they are willing to participate. No class visits will occur unless the faculty member who is teaching the course agrees to the visit and set up a time for the Campus Ambassador student to speak. Your guidance would be appreciated.
 
Sincerely,

David Eaton, Ph.D.
Bess Harris Jones Centennial Professor of Natural Resource Policy Studies
Sent on behalf of the Faculty Council Committee on International Programs and Studies
 
xc: Jonathan Sessler, sessler@cm.utexas.edu












DRAFT LETTER FOR DISCUSSION PURPOSES ONLY
 
                                                                                    March 1, 2017
 
David Birdsong, Ph.D.
Chair, Department of French and Italian Studies 
birdsong@austin.utexas.edu

Dear Professor Birdsong:
 
The purpose of this letter is to ask for your advice as to whether your department might be willing in participate in a program on campus, tentatively called the ‘Campus Ambassador Program.”  The UT International Office (IO) is interested in encouraging greater student participation in semester-long international programs abroad managed by a foreign university for which credit is awarded as a result of an university-to-university agreement. As you know, your department participates in such a program: (names of programs listed).
 
One way to encourage undergraduate participation is to let them know about the potential experience. For example it could be possible to pair up an undergraduate from your department who has participated in such an international program, with a class within your department, to talk for a few minutes about the experience abroad. For example, currently on campus there are (#) undergraduates form your department who have participated in the (name of the program) in (country). The proposed Campus Ambassador (CA) program would pair up a student (from a particular department and major) with a class within the department to discuss the experience. A key element in such a CA program would be an obtain permission from you, the department chair, to contact undergraduate advisors and faculty to see if a match can be made between an undergraduate within the CA program and a class to visit. The CA is seeking to test such an idea during the 2016-17 academic year as a pilot trial. The trial would be conducted jointly by the International Office and the Faculty Council’s Committee on International Programs and Studies (C-6 Committee). Professor Biow is a member of your faculty and a member of the C-6 Committee and will be in contact with you about the CA Program.
 
Would your department be willing to participate in such a pilot trial? With your agreement, the C-6 Committee would contact undergraduate advisory staff within your department and then faculty to ask if they are willing to participate. No class visits will occur unless the faculty member who is teaching the course agrees to the visit and set up a time for the Campus Ambassador student to speak. Your guidance would be appreciated.
 
Sincerely,

David Eaton, Ph.D.
Bess Harris Jones Centennial Professor of Natural Resource Policy Studies 
Sent on behalf of the Faculty Council Committee on International Programs and Studies
 
xc: Douglas Biow, biow@austin.utexas.edu













DRAFT LETTER FOR DISCUSSION PURPOSES ONLY
 
                                                                                    March 1, 2017
 
Wayne Hoyer, Ph.D.
Chair, Department of Marketing 
Wayne.hoyer@mccombs.utexas.edu

Dear Professor Hoyer:
 
The purpose of this letter is to ask for your advice as to whether your department might be willing in participate in a program on campus, tentatively called the ‘Campus Ambassador Program.”  The UT International Office (IO) is interested in encouraging greater student participation in semester-long international programs abroad managed by a foreign university for which credit is awarded as a result of an university-to-university agreement. As you know, your department participates in such a program: (names of programs listed).
 
One way to encourage undergraduate participation is to let them know about the potential experience. For example it could be possible to pair up an undergraduate from your department who has participated in such an international program, with a class within your department, to talk for a few minutes about the experience abroad. For example, currently on campus there are (#) undergraduates form your department who have participated in the (name of the program) in (country). The proposed Campus Ambassador (CA) program would pair up a student (from a particular department and major) with a class within the department to discuss the experience. A key element in such a CA program would be an obtain permission from you, the department chair, to contact undergraduate advisors and faculty to see if a match can be made between an undergraduate within the CA program and a class to visit. The CA is seeking to test such an idea during the 2016-17 academic year as a pilot trial. The trial would be conducted jointly by the International Office and the Faculty Council’s Committee on International Programs and Studies (C-6 Committee). Professor Gillespie is a member of your faculty and a member of the C-6 Committee and will be in contact with you about the CA Program.
 
Would your department be willing to participate in such a pilot trial? With your agreement, the C-6 Committee would contact undergraduate advisory staff within your department and then faculty to ask if they are willing to participate. No class visits will occur unless the faculty member who is teaching the course agrees to the visit and set up a time for the Campus Ambassador student to speak. Your guidance would be appreciated.
 
Sincerely,

David Eaton, Ph.D.
Bess Harris Jones Centennial Professor of Natural Resource Policy Studies
Sent on behalf of the Faculty Council Committee on International Programs and Studies
  
xc: Kate Gillespie, kategillespie@mccombs.utexas.edu










DRAFT LETTER FOR DISCUSSION PURPOSES ONLY
 
                                                                                    March 1, 2017
 
Richard Neptune, Ph.D. 
Chair, Department of Mechanical Engineering 
rneptune@mail.utexas.edu

Dear Professor Neptune:
 
The purpose of this letter is to ask for your advice as to whether your department might be willing in participate in a program on campus, tentatively called the ‘Campus Ambassador Program.”  The UT International Office (IO) is interested in encouraging greater student participation in semester-long international programs abroad managed by a foreign university for which credit is awarded as a result of an university-to-university agreement. As you know, your department participates in such a program: (names of programs listed).
 
One way to encourage undergraduate participation is to let them know about the potential experience. For example it could be possible to pair up an undergraduate from your department who has participated in such an international program, with a class within your department, to talk for a few minutes about the experience abroad. For example, currently on campus there are (#) undergraduates form your department who have participated in the (name of the program) in (country). The proposed Campus Ambassador (CA) program would pair up a student (from a particular department and major) with a class within the department to discuss the experience. A key element in such a CA program would be an obtain permission from you, the department chair, to contact undergraduate advisors and faculty to see if a match can be made between an undergraduate within the CA program and a class to visit. The CA is seeking to test such an idea during the 2016-17 academic year as a pilot trial. The trial would be conducted jointly by the International Office and the Faculty Council’s Committee on International Programs and Studies (C-6 Committee). Professor Ellzey is a member of your faculty and a member of the C-6 Committee and will be in contact with you about the CA Program.
 
Would your department be willing to participate in such a pilot trial? With your agreement, the C-6 Committee would contact undergraduate advisory staff within your department and then faculty to ask if they are willing to participate. No class visits will occur unless the faculty member who is teaching the course agrees to the visit and set up a time for the Campus Ambassador student to speak. Your guidance would be appreciated.
 
Sincerely,

David Eaton, Ph.D.
Bess Harris Jones Centennial Professor of Natural Resource Policy Studies
Sent on behalf of the Faculty Council Committee on International Programs and Studies
 
xc:  Janet L. Ellzey, jellzey@mail.utexas.edu











DRAFT LETTER FOR DISCUSSION PURPOSES ONLY
 
                                                                                    March 1 2017
 
Daniel J. Leahy, Ph.D. 
Chair, Department of Molecular Biosciences 
dleahy@austin.utexas.edu

Dear Professor Leahy:
 
The purpose of this letter is to ask for your advice as to whether your department might be willing in participate in a program on campus, tentatively called the ‘Campus Ambassador Program.”  The UT International Office (IO) is interested in encouraging greater student participation in semester-long international programs abroad managed by a foreign university for which credit is awarded as a result of a university-to-university agreement. As you know, your department participates in such a program: (names of programs listed).
 
One way to encourage undergraduate participation is to let them know about the potential experience. For example it could be possible to pair up an undergraduate from your department who has participated in such an international program, with a class within your department, to talk for a few minutes about the experience abroad. For example, currently on campus there are (#) undergraduates form your department who have participated in the (name of the program) in (country). The proposed Campus Ambassador (CA) program would pair up a student (from a particular department and major) with a class within the department to discuss the experience. A key element in such a CA program would be an obtain permission from you, the department chair, to contact undergraduate advisors and faculty to see if a match can be made between an undergraduate within the CA program and a class to visit. The CA is seeking to test such an idea during the 2016-17 academic year as a pilot trial. The trial would be conducted jointly by the International Office and the Faculty Council’s Committee on International Programs and Studies (C-6 Committee). Professor Hackert is a member of your faculty and a member of the C-6 Committee and will be in contact with you about the CA Program.
 
Would your department be willing to participate in such a pilot trial? With your agreement, the C-6 Committee would contact undergraduate advisory staff within your department and then faculty to ask if they are willing to participate. No class visits will occur unless the faculty member who is teaching the course agrees to the visit and set up a time for the Campus Ambassador student to speak. Your guidance would be appreciated.

 
Sincerely,

David Eaton, Ph.D.
Bess Harris Jones Centennial Professor of Natural Resource Policy Studies
Sent on behalf of the Faculty Council Committee on International Programs and Studies
 
xc: Marvin L. Hackert, m.hackert@austin.utexas.edu










DRAFT LETTER FOR DISCUSSION PURPOSES ONLY
 
                                                                                    March 1, 2017
 
Mary Ellen Poole, Ph.D.
Chair and Director, Department of Music 
mepoole@austin.utexas.edu

Dear Professor Ellen Poole:
 
The purpose of this letter is to ask for your advice as to whether your department might be willing in participate in a program on campus, tentatively called the ‘Campus Ambassador Program.”  The UT International Office (IO) is interested in encouraging greater student participation in semester-long international programs abroad managed by a foreign university for which credit is awarded as a result of a university-to-university agreement. As you know, your department participates in such a program: (names of programs listed).
 
One way to encourage undergraduate participation is to let them know about the potential experience. For example it could be possible to pair up an undergraduate from your department who has participated in such an international program, with a class within your department, to talk for a few minutes about the experience abroad. For example, currently on campus there are (#) undergraduates form your department who have participated in the (name of the program) in (country). The proposed Campus Ambassador (CA) program would pair up a student (from a particular department and major) with a class within the department to discuss the experience. A key element in such a CA program would be an obtain permission from you, the department chair, to contact undergraduate advisors and faculty to see if a match can be made between an undergraduate within the CA program and a class to visit. The CA is seeking to test such an idea during the 2016-17 academic year as a pilot trial. The trial would be conducted jointly by the International Office and the Faculty Council’s Committee on International Programs and Studies (C-6 Committee). Professor Olivieri is a member of your faculty and a member of the C-6 Committee and will be in contact with you about the CA Program.
 
Would your department be willing to participate in such a pilot trial? With your agreement, the C-6 Committee would contact undergraduate advisory staff within your department and then faculty to ask if they are willing to participate. No class visits will occur unless the faculty member who is teaching the course agrees to the visit and set up a time for the Campus Ambassador student to speak. Your guidance would be appreciated.

 
Sincerely,

David Eaton, Ph.D.
Bess Harris Jones Centennial Professor of Natural Resource Policy Studies
Sent on behalf of the Faculty Council Committee on International Programs and Studies
 
xc: Guido Olivieri, olivieri@austin.utexas.edu











DRAFT LETTER FOR DISCUSSION PURPOSES ONLY
 
                                                                                    March 1, 2017
 
Alexa Stuifbergen, Ph.D.
Dean and Chair, Department of Nursing
astuifbergen@mail.nur.utexas.edu
	
Dear Professor Stuifbergen:
 
The purpose of this letter is to ask for your advice as to whether your department might be willing in participate in a program on campus, tentatively called the ‘Campus Ambassador Program.”  The UT International Office (IO) is interested in encouraging greater student participation in semester-long international programs abroad managed by a foreign university for which credit is awarded as a result of a university-to-university agreement. As you know, your department participates in such a program: (names of programs listed).
 
One way to encourage undergraduate participation is to let them know about the potential experience. For example it could be possible to pair up an undergraduate from your department who has participated in such an international program, with a class within your department, to talk for a few minutes about the experience abroad. For example, currently on campus there are (#) undergraduates form your department who have participated in the (name of the program) in (country). The proposed Campus Ambassador (CA) program would pair up a student (from a particular department and major) with a class within the department to discuss the experience. A key element in such a CA program would be an obtain permission from you, the department chair, to contact undergraduate advisors and faculty to see if a match can be made between an undergraduate within the CA program and a class to visit. The CA is seeking to test such an idea during the 2016-17 academic year as a pilot trial. The trial would be conducted jointly by the International Office and the Faculty Council’s Committee on International Programs and Studies (C-6 Committee). Professor Garcia is a member of your faculty and a member of the C-6 Committee and will be in contact with you about the CA Program.
 
Would your department be willing to participate in such a pilot trial? With your agreement, the C-6 Committee would contact undergraduate advisory staff within your department and then faculty to ask if they are willing to participate. No class visits will occur unless the faculty member who is teaching the course agrees to the visit and set up a time for the Campus Ambassador student to speak. Your guidance would be appreciated.
 
Sincerely,

David Eaton, Ph.D.
Bess Harris Jones Centennial Professor of Natural Resource Policy Studies 
Sent on behalf of the Faculty Council Committee on International Programs and Studies
 
xc: Alexandria A. Garcia, agarcia@mail.nur.utexas.edu











DRAFT LETTER FOR DISCUSSION PURPOSES ONLY
 
                                                                                    March 1, 2017
 
Jossianna Arroyo-Martinez, Ph.D. 
Chair, Department of Spanish and Portuguese 

Dear Professor Arroyo-Martinez:
 
The purpose of this letter is to ask for your advice as to whether your department might be willing in participate in a program on campus, tentatively called the ‘Campus Ambassador Program.”  The UT International Office (IO) is interested in encouraging greater student participation in semester-long international programs abroad managed by a foreign university for which credit is awarded as a result of a university-to-university agreement. As you know, your department participates in such a program: (names of programs listed).
 
One way to encourage undergraduate participation is to let them know about the potential experience. For example it could be possible to pair up an undergraduate from your department who has participated in such an international program, with a class within your department, to talk for a few minutes about the experience abroad. For example, currently on campus there are (#) undergraduates form your department who have participated in the (name of the program) in (country). The proposed Campus Ambassador (CA) program would pair up a student (from a particular department and major) with a class within the department to discuss the experience. A key element in such a CA program would be an obtain permission from you, the department chair, to contact undergraduate advisors and faculty to see if a match can be made between an undergraduate within the CA program and a class to visit. The CA is seeking to test such an idea during the 2016-17 academic year as a pilot trial. The trial would be conducted jointly by the International Office and the Faculty Council’s Committee on International Programs and Studies (C-6 Committee). Professor Murphy is a member of your faculty and a member of the C-6 Committee and will be in contact with you about the CA Program.
 
Would your department be willing to participate in such a pilot trial? With your agreement, the C-6 Committee would contact undergraduate advisory staff within your department and then faculty to ask if they are willing to participate. No class visits will occur unless the faculty member who is teaching the course agrees to the visit and set up a time for the Campus Ambassador student to speak. Your guidance would be appreciated.
 
Sincerely,

David Eaton, Ph.D.
Bess Harris Jones Centennial Professor of Natural Resource Policy Studies
Sent on behalf of the Faculty Council Committee on International Programs and Studies
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]xc: Melissa Murphy, mmurphy@mail.utexas.edu
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